

February 28, 2018

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan, President Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges 1866 Southern Lane Decatur, GA 30033-4097

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

In our letter dated November 13, 2017 (attached), we advised you that it was our intention to close our off-campus site, Midlothian Higher Education Center, as of August 2018. In order to mitigate any disruption to students, the closure date has been postponed to December 2018. We have made the corresponding change to the Teach-Out Plan, which is enclosed, also.

Please let us know if you need additional information regarding this change of closure date. For questions, contact our SACSCOC Liaison, Dr. Shonda Gibson (Shonda.Gibson@tamuc.edu, 903-886-5743).

Sincerely,

Ray M. Keck, Ph.D.

Rayullede T

President

Enclosures

cc:

Dr. Mary Kirk, Vice President, SACSCOC

Dr. Ken Poenisch, The Texas A&M University System

Dr. John Humphreys, Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs

Dr. Shonda Gibson, Associate Provost, Institutional Effectiveness, SACSCOC Accreditation Liaison

Dr. Madeline Justice, Associate Provost, Faculty and Administrative Affairs

Dr. Berri O'Neal, Executive Director, Extended University